

15th June 2022

Dear Colleagues/Parent/Carer/Student

## **NEW TRUST NAME UPDATE**

Thank you for your ongoing interest in the change of our Trust's name. I have been instructed by Trustees to inform you that Members, in their Extraordinary General Meeting on 14<sup>th</sup> June, made two decisions:

- 1. Members approved the recommendation to change the name of The Trust.
- 2. Members consequently approved that the name be changed to:

## CHANGING LIVES LEARNING TRUST

Members expressed thanks to all those who contributed to the consultation especially since the name came from the consultation responses.

## What happens next?

The name won't change straight away. There is a lot of work to do next before that can officially happen.

There is also the important role of our students and after the examination season, running over the summer holidays and in to September, we will run a competition for them to submit designs for the new logo and look forward to what they may create. I will write with further details shortly.

My last letter informed you that this activity was at zero cost and that remains the case.

Thank you again.

Yours Sincerely,

Jonathan Johnson

Chief Executive Officer





